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Our ref: LBR/SAI 
 
04 December 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  

Re: Foodbank Donations – Christmas 2024  

The Allerton Grange Sixth Form Student Leadership Group has selected Leeds North and West Foodbank as its 
chosen charity to support this Christmas.  

We are therefore launching a whole school initiative to collect as many foodbank donations as possible. All Year 
Group Pods will have a collection box, and we are asking for donations of non- perishable food that are 
desperately needed by the Leeds North and West Foodbank. There will also be a large collection box in the main 
reception area, for additional donations from students, families, visitors, and staff. If you are a business owner 
and would like to make a larger contribution, please contact me at elizabethbraim@allertongrange.com.  

We hope that this will help to enable as many people, and families, as possible to remain healthy throughout the 
winter.  

Please find a list of items overleaf that are currently being requested, and items that are not accepted by the 
Leeds North and West Foodbank.  

We understand that many families are already struggling with the rising cost of living, so any support that you can 
offer to our chosen charity would be greatly appreciated. Donations can be made up until 11am on Thursday 19 
December 2024.  

Thank you in advance for your support.  

Yours sincerely  

  

Elizabeth Braim  
Temporary Assistant Headteacher- Personal Development  
elizabethbraim@allertongrange.com   
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Items that are currently being requested are: 

• Soup (tinned) 
• Milk (UHT)  
• Fruit juice (long life)  
• Sweet and savoury spreads  
• Sponge puddings (long life)  
• Tinned Vegetables  
• Pasta/curry sauce  
• Tinned fish  
• Tinned fruit  
• Tinned rice pudding  
• Tinned custard  
• Tinned Tomatoes  
• Tinned meat  
• Biscuits  
• Rice  
• Teabags  
• Toilet Roll  
• Powdered Milk (not baby milk)  

  
  
Items that are not accepted: 
Perishable items e.g. fresh milk or juice, produce in glass jars and baby milk. Donations of pasta are discouraged 
at this time.  
  
Further information can be found on the Leeds North and West Foodbank website, which is regularly updated 
Donate food | Leeds North & West Foodbank  
 
 

https://leedsnorthandwest.foodbank.org.uk/give-help/donate-food/

